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by two researchers in Moncton, N.B., and one person from the Listuguj Mi’gmaq First 
Nation in Québec. The last event in our speaker series on April 14th brought two linguistic 
researchers from Kamloops, Drs. Marianne and Ron Ignace, who related their efforts in 
working with the language spoken by the Secwepemc people. In their illustrated lecture, 
“Yiri7 re Stsq’ey’s-kucw: Secwepemc Oral History and Indigenous Laws,” they discussed 
accounts of legal principles embedded in their traditional narratives about social 
responsibility. 
 
We fulfill our stated of goal of facilitating communications between Indigenous 
communities and the University by hosting events that construct the nexus where 
various groups find common purpose. The IRI co-sponsored, in partnership with the  
UBC Faculty of Education and others, the 13



Since its establishment its activities include organizing and hosting a series of lectures by 
SFU faculty and 


